
Gathering/Hoot/Training Schedule 
Phoenix Area: (all Gatherings at 7:15 PM) 
Apr. 9 - First UMC of Tempe at 215 E University Dr. 

May 14 - Crossroads UMC at 7901 N Central, near 
Northern, in Phoenix 
Steve & Toni Berg’s email is toni.berg@bnaneuro.net or call them at 
623-846-5427 with questions. 

East Valley Area: 1st Sunday of each month 

Apr. 3- Gathering at 11:45 AM (Potluck) at Desert 
Chapel UMC in Apache Junction, 462 N. Palo Verde  

Call Robert Olson at 480-986-9822 or June Brady at  

480-354-0494  with questions. 

Flagstaff Area:  Trinity Heights UMC. Childcare pro-
vided. Potluck at 5:00 PM with worship at 6:00 PM 

May 14  

July 9 with training 

Sept. 17 

Nov. 5 with training 
Kay Pitt’s email: Kay.Pitt@nau.edu;  

John Weber’s email: zzweber@juno.com 

Tucson Area: (the following begins at 5:00 PM with a 
potluck & Gathering at 6:30 PM) 

May 21 - St. Paul’s UMC at 8051 E Broadway Blvd for 
the 4th Day dinner 
Dave Camp’s email is J.D.Camp@msn.com 

Yuma Area: (Potluck at 6:00 PM and 7:00 PM gather-
ing celebration) 

May 20 - First UMC at 298 W 3rd St, Yuma 

July 15 - Gila Mountain UMC at 12176 N Frontage Rd 
AnnaMarie Sollars’ email is amsazmama@aol.com 
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Walk Schedule  
Walk 209, June 2-5, 2011, Trinity Heights UMC, 
Flagstaff, Geoff Stickler, Lay Director 
Walk 210, June 16-19, 2011,  Trinity Heights UMC, 
Flagstaff, Nellie Amedee, Lay Director 
Walk 211, October 6-9, 2011, Paradise Valley UMC, 
Brian LaTour, Lay Director  
Walk 212, October 13-16, 2011, Paradise Valley UMC 
Becky Fisher, Lay Director  

Gathering Chairs: To schedule the Agape table  

to be at your event, please call Trina Smith at 

480-235-9437 or email her at tesami@cox.net 

Board Positions to be  
Elected in May 

Each May, members of the Emmaus 
community elect members to the 
Board of Directors.  Members are 
elected for terms of three years.  To 
be eligible for a Board position, an individual or  
couple must be a member in good standing of the  
Emmaus Community and must also be a member in 
good standing of a local church.   
In May, two positions will be elected: Pre-Emmaus 
and Communications.  Please plan to attend a 
May gathering to cast your vote. 
Blessings,  
Ron Pitt,  
Community Lay Director 

DataBase Update 
The Board has approved a plan to  
update our databases.  Over the next 
few months you may receive a call from 

a member of the Emmaus Community working on 
this project.  He/she will introduce him/herself and 
ask you some questions about your phone numbers, 
email address and surface mailing address.  We  
appreciate your assistance with this project. 
Thanks,     
Ron Pitt, Community Lay Director 

 



PILGRIM BANNER 
The Banner is an integral part of the Walk, in that 

every Pilgrim will have one. The banner should be no 
larger than 24” x 36” and should be brought Thursday 
night of the weekend, but do not let your Pilgrim see 

it.  Include your Pilgrim’s favorite hymn, scripture, 
faith moment, color or anything else that is meaning-

ful to them in order to make a banner that is unique to 
your Pilgrim. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation and adherence  

to this concept. The past few walks have seen an  
improvement in this area. Keep up the good work! 

72-hour prayer vigil  
New members of the community 
and those who have been members 
for a long time, please go to the 
website: www.azemmaus.org,  
click on Emmaus prayer vigils for 
the June walks.  When you sign up 
online, you get a reminder of the 

date and time to pray. Thanks so much! 

   ~Kathy Tracy,  Agape Chairman 

A Dog's Purpose 
(from a 6-year-old) 

 

Being a veterinarian, I had been called to examine a 

ten-year-old Irish Wolfhound named Belker. The 

dog's owners, Ron, his wife Lisa, and their little boy 

Shane, were all very attached to Belker, and they 

were hoping for a miracle.  

 I examined Belker and found he was dying of  

cancer. I told the family we couldn't do anything for 

Belker, and offered to perform the euthanasia proce-

dure for the old dog in their home.  

 As we made arrangements, Ron and Lisa told me 

they thought it would be good for six-year-old 

Shane to observe the procedure. They felt as though 

Shane might learn something from the experience.  

The next day, I felt the familiar catch in my throat as 

Belker's family surrounded him. Shane seemed so 

calm, petting the old dog for the last time, that I 

wondered if he understood what was going on. 

Within a few minutes, Belker slipped peacefully 

away.  

The little boy seemed to accept Belker's transition 

without any difficulty or confusion. We sat together 

for a while after Belker's death, wondering aloud 

about the sad fact that animal lives are shorter than 

human lives. 

Shane, who had been listening quietly, piped up, ''I 

know why.'' Startled, we all turned to him. What 

came out of his mouth next stunned me. I'd never 

heard a more comforting explanation. It has changed 

the way I try to live.  

He said, ''People are born so that they can learn how 

to live a good life -- like loving everybody all the 

time and being nice, right?'' 

The six-year-old continued, ''Well, dogs already 

know how to do that, 

so they don't have to 

stay as long.'' 

The only way to have a friend  

is to be one. 
   ~Ralph Waldo Emerson 

What is “Knee Mail?” 
Have you had a joy or a situation that 
you needed others to pray for you? 
Perhaps you would like to join the 
Emmaus Knee Mail that allows  
others to pray for you when you 
need it or you might join the prayer chain for other 
Emmaus family members. 
Email LWILSON2005@cox.net saying you would 
like to be part of the Emmaus Sea of Prayer.   
All emails are sent  BCC .  We do share prayer  
requests, praise reports, celebrations of life, joys 
and deaths.  Reminders of events might be sent.   
Please join us.                 
                              ~Mary Wilson,  
                                  Knee Mail Moderator 

The most interesting people I know 

 drink in life and savor every drop ñ  

the sweet and the sour,  

the good and the bad, 

the planned and the unplanned. 
                    ~Luci Swindoll 



BLUE ROSE 
Having four visiting family members, my wife was 

very busy, so I  offered to go to the store for her to 

get some needed items, which included  light bulbs, 

paper towels, trash bags, detergent, and milk. So off  

I went.  I scurried around the store, gathered up my 

goodies, and headed for the checkout counter, only 

to be blocked in the narrow aisle by a young man 

who appeared to be about sixteen-years-old. I wasn't 

in a hurry, so I patiently waited for the boy to realize 

that I was there. This was when he waved his hands 

excitedly in the air and declared in a loud voice, 

"Mommy, I'm over here." 

It was obvious now, he was mentally challenged, 

and also startled as he turned and saw me standing 

so close to him, waiting to squeeze by. His eyes  

widened and surprise exploded on his face as I said, 

"Hey Buddy, what's your name?" 

"My name is Denny and I'm shopping with my 

Mommy," he responded proudly.  

"Wow," I said, "that's a cool name; I wish my name 

was Denny, but my name is Steve." 

"Steve, like Stevarino?" he asked. 

"Yes," I answered. "How old are you, Denny?" 

"How old am I now, Mommy?" he asked his mother 

as she slowly came over from the next aisle."You're 

fifteen-years-old, Denny; now be a good boy and let 

the man pass by." 

I acknowledged her and continued to talk to Denny 

for several more minutes about summer, bicycles, 

and school.  

I watched his brown eyes dance with excitement  

because he was the center of someone's attention. 

He then abruptly turned and headed toward the toy  

section. 

Denny's mom had a puzzled look on her face and thanked me for taking the time to talk with her son. She told 

me that most people wouldn't even look at him, much less talk to him. I told her that it was my pleasure and then 

I said something I have no idea where it came from, other than by the prompting of the Holy Spirit. 

I told her that there are plenty of red, yellow, and pink roses in God's Garden; however, "Blue Roses" are very 

rare. You see, Denny is a Blue Rose and if someone doesn't stop and smell that rose with their heart and touch 

that rose with their kindness, then they've missed a blessing from God. 

She was silent for a second, then with a tear in her eye she asked, "Who are you?" 

Without thinking I said, "Oh, I'm probably just a dandelion, but I sure love living in God's garden." 

She reached out, squeezed my hand, and said, "God bless you!" and then I had tears in my eyes. 

May I suggest that the next time you see a BLUE ROSE, don't turn your head and walk off. Take the time to 

smile and say, ñHello.ò    

Why? Because, by the grace of GOD, this mother or father could be you. This could be your child, grandchild, 

niece, or nephew. What a difference a moment can mean to that person or their family. 

           ~From an old dandelion!  
Live simply. Love generously. Care deeply. Speak kindly. Leave the rest to God.  "People will forget what you 

said.  People will forget what you did, but people will never forget how you made them feel."  

21 Suggestions for Success 
By Jackson Brown, Jr. 

Marry the right person.  This one decision will deter-

mine  90% of your happiness or misery. 

Work at something you enjoy and thatôs worthy of your 

 time and talent. 

Give people more than they expect and do it cheerfully. 

Become the most positive and enthusiastic person you 

 know. 

Be forgiving of yourself and others. 

Be generous. 

Have a grateful heart. 

Persistence, persistence, persistence. 

Discipline yourself to save money on even the most  

 modest salary. 

Treat everyone you meet like you want to be treated. 

Commit yourself to constant improvement. 

Commit yourself to quality. 

Understand that happiness is not based on possessions, 

 power or prestige, but on relationships, love  and 

 respect. 

Be loyal. 

Be honest. 

Be a self-starter. 

Be decisive, even if it means youôll  

 sometimes be wrong. 

Stop blaming others. Take responsibility for every area 

 of your life. 

Be bold and courageous.  When you look back on 

 your life, youôll regret the things you didnôt do 

 more than the ones you did. 

Take good care of those you love. 

Donôt do anything that wouldnôt make your Mom proud. 



EMMAUS OFFICE  623-937-9391 
Community Lay Director  . . . . . . . . . . . Ron Pitt 
928-526-9067 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  . . . Ronald.Pitt@nau.edu 
Assistant Community Lay Director . . . Frank Northrup 
520-975-7463 . . . . . . . . . . . .  .FranknDonna@comcast.net 
Secretary . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  . . .  Sharon Daigle 
480-570-4836 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  sdaigle2344@gmail.com 
Treasurer . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Debbie Rives 
480-860-9017 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . hart2rives@cox.net 
Agape . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Kathy Tracy 
480-497-1075 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . kathyraet@cox.net  
Communications . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  . . .  Julie Jensen  
480-205-2840 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  skyacres01@msn.com 
4th Day . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Alan & Ellaine Doak  
623-465-0324 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . chaparral-door@msn.com 
Music . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  . .  Ted Bachelder 
480-963-0722 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . tbachelder@cox.net 
Chrysalis . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Michaelle Ford 
520-405-1563 . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Michaelle.Ford@gmail.com 

 
Pre-Emmaus . . .  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Bill & Dusty LaNoue 
480-831-2811 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . wlanoue@cox.net 
Gatherings . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Steve & Toni Berg 
623-846-5427 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . toni.berg@bnaneuro.net 
Three Day . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Larry & Mary Wilson 
480-234-6644 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . lwilson2005@cox.net 
Community Spiritual Director . . . . . . . Louie Lyon 
623-238-8455 cell . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  
623-974-5821, x-117 office . . . . . . . . . . . . Louiepreacher@cox.net 
Registrar . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Ann Skipper 
602-478-2652  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . annbutrum@qwestoffice.net 
Southern Arizona . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Kaye Jay  
520-790-9675 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  kjay@email.arizona.edu 
& . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Donna Northrup 
520-400-9870 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . FranknDonna@comcast.net 
Northern Arizona . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Kay Pitt 
928-526-9067 . . . . . . . . . .  . . . . . . . . . . . .  Kay.Pitt@nau.edu 
& . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  John Weber 
928-527-4212. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .   zzweber@juno.com 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS, 2011 
AZ Walk to Emmaus 
P. O. Box 86309 
Phoenix, AZ 85080-6309 
Website address:  
www.azemmaus.org 
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